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Meeting: ADMISSIONS FORUM 

Date: 11 November 2010 

Subject: Admission Arrangements September 2012 - Admission Numbers 

Report of: Deputy Chief Executive and Director of Children, Families and 
Learning 
 

Summary: The purpose of this report is to inform the Forum that currently no 
changes are proposed to the admission numbers for community and 
voluntary controlled schools nor are any changes proposed to the 
exceptions which may result in the admission number for a school 
being exceeded. 

 
 
Contact Officer: Rosa Bonwick 

 
 

RECOMMENDATION: 
 
To note the exceptions which may result in the admission number 
 being exceeded 
 
 
 
Changes to Admission Numbers 
 
1. 
 

There are currently no proposals to increase the admission number at any of 
the community and voluntary controlled schools. 
 

2. The Local Authority will, however, be writing to community and voluntary 
controlled schools about the arrangements proposed for September 2012. 
This may result in some changes which will be reported to the next meeting of 
the Forum. 
 

Admissions above the published admission number 
 
3. 
 

At the meeting of the Forum on 21 October 2009, members agreed the 
exceptions which may result in the admission number for a school being 
exceeded. A copy of those exceptions is attached at Appendix A. No changes 
to those exceptions are proposed. 
 

 
 

Appendices: 
 
Appendix A – Admissions above the published admission number 
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